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Re the CAFO Permitting: Please reject this proposal. People are over policed and permitted
throughout their lives already. Please do not start doing this in people homes, in their gardens, and
with their animals. This will impede on people ability to work freely on their properties. This space
should not be open to the government to regulate like this. Please reject this bill and anything like
this.


